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Nemaha Co, KS Sheriff Investigates Property Damage

(KMZA)--Destruction of property is reported to the Nemaha County Sheriff's Department, and the

investigation into the incident, which resulted in around one-thousand-dollars in damage, is
continuing.

According to the Sheriff's office, the destruction happened sometime between October 26th and
November 2nd when someone drove through a yard in the 400 mile of 1st Road, in rural Onaga, and
struck a wood frame wash house, knocking it over and causing damage to the house.

The search is continuing for whoever was driving the vehicle that led to the damage.

Many Signals Communications



